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RELEVANT INFORMATION FOR COMMITTEE 

FILE: 2015/465362 DATE:  4 December 2015 

TO: Lord Mayor and Councillors 

FROM: Bill Carter, Chief Financial Officer 

THROUGH: Monica Barone, Chief Executive Officer 

SUBJECT: Information Relevant To Item 16 - Tender - Lighting of the Sydney Harbour 
Bridge and Circular Quay Buildings for the 2016 and 2017 Sydney 
Chinese New Year Festivals - At Corporate, Finance, Properties and 
Tenders Committee - 7 December 2015 

Recommendation 

That the Lord Mayor and Councillors note the information contained in this memo. 

Purpose 

The purpose of this memo is to advise of a correction to paragraph 8 under the heading 
“Tender Submissions” of the Committee report to advise that there was one late submission 
received. 

In accordance with the requirements of the Local Government (General) Regulation, a 
Council must not consider a tender that is not submitted to the council by the deadline for the 
closing of tenders. 

Bill Carter, Chief Financial Officer 

Prepared by: Michael Lowe, Tendering Manager 
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